
First and foremost, I am extremely grateful to everyone at ICRS for 
being chosen as the winner of the ICRS Global Access Fellowship 
2025 which gave me an opportunity to visit Doha, Qatar. During 
this traveling fellowship I was able to join everyone at the Aspetar 
Orthopaedic and Sports Medicine Hospital under the godfathership 
of Dr. Prof. Emmanuel Papakostas as well as take part in the 8th 
ICRS Surgical Skills Course "Understand it – See it – Do it." 
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